
From: Kevin Patterson
To: Drumm, Kristin
Cc: Kevin Patterson
Subject: Blackpoint/Greenpoint Plan
Date: Monday, March 07, 2016 9:11:33 PM

Dear Kristen,

I attended an early public input meeting at Novato city hall and an advisory committee meeting at the
Atherton Firehouse.   We met briefly both times.

My family has owned a home in Greenpoint since 1977.  

First of all, thank you and the planning team for all your hard work on the much needed revision to the
ancient plan for this area.   It is high time it was done, and it is clearly not an easy task.

I have reviewed the documents and the staff recommendations and wish to contribute my opinion.

As I had planned on attending tomorrows Board meeting but am suddenly out of town on business, I
wanted to write and request that you include my opinion in any way appropriate.

"I believe that there are simply too many differences between the two areas and that each area
deserves to be properly considered in separate plans".  

I realize that this will create additional workload and a longer timetable, but I feel strongly that it is
necessary.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kevin Patterson
Greenpoint resident
415-725-2284
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